
Operations on 14th – 20th October 2019 

 

Let’s Get Right Campaign held in MBK 
 

From 14th to 20th October 2019, officers from the DIP, The Economic Crime 

Suppression Division, the Metropolitan Police Bureau and the representative of foreign brand 

owners inspected different sections at MBK Center. No pirated and counterfeit item was found.  

On 16th October 2019, Mr.  Weerasak Wangsuphakijkosol, Deputy Minister of 

Commerce, Mr.Thodsapone Dansuputra, Director General of the Department of Intellectual 

Property (DIP) , and the board of directors of MBK Public Company Limited, participated in 

the campaign “Let’s Get Right” aiming to encourage the use of authentic goods.  

On this occasion, Mr.  Weerasak Wangsuphakijkosol, visited and followed up 

operations of the the Intellectual Property Enforcement Center (IPEC) , where the DIP and the 

Economic Crime Suppression Division have stationed.  Those who find any IPR infringing 

activities are encouraged to notify the officers promptly. 
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